June 18, 2018

Graduation

On June 13, Mt. Lebanon High School held its 104th Commencement. Despite the rain, there were 441 happy graduates and a stadium full of proud parents and families. I want to thank the high school administration for all their hard work in organizing the beautiful ceremony.

The Commencement Speaker, Will Buerger gave a pitch perfect speech, urging his fellow grads to take a breath, enjoy the moment (even as it rained) and smile—some good advice for all of us.

On behalf of the School Board I want to wish the members of the Class of 2018 the best of luck in all their future endeavors.

High School Awards

This year there were 41 awards and scholarships presented to our high school students at an awards ceremony on May 30th. They ranged from a West Point appointment to scholarships given in memory of students and staff and high school alumni. Community organizations such as the Mt. Lebanon Police Association, the Mt. Lebanon Retired School Employees Association Scholarship and the Mt. Lebanon Junior Women's Club continue to support the future academic success of our students. On behalf of the School Board I want to congratulate the student award and scholarship recipients on their achievements and I want to thank the individuals and organizations for their recognition of the fine students in our high school.